
JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

TOGETHER WE WORSHIP AND SERVE JESUS CHRIST AND PURSUE GOD’S WILL 
 
 

FOR THE WEEK OF JANUARY 28, 2024 

SUNDAY 
Bible Studies – 9:00am  
Worship – 10:15am 
 
MONDAY 
Quilters – 12:30pm 
 
TUESDAY 
Choir Practice – 7:00pm 
 
THURSDAY 
Burrito Ministry 3:00 to 4:30pm 
at Jenkins, then to Nashville. 
 

Leonard Bowers, Bud and Dixie 
Thomason, Linda Philbrick, Bro. Jason 
 

 

Happy Birthday! 
January 29th – Seth Gregory 
     
Happy Anniversary! 
January 30th – Larry & Sharon Gardner 

Marie Crawford: 901-481-0077  
Church: 615-776-2339 
Pastor Jason: 615-243-8938

 

"In the Garden" #425 

Psalm 111 
 

 

"I Sing the Mighty Power of God" #59 

Mark 1:21-28 
 

"Tell Me the Story of Jesus" #172  

Ordination and Installation of Elders 
Marie Crawford & Alex Slagle 

1 Corinthians 8:1-13 
 

“Christians Don’t Have To Be Right” 
 

"Living for Jesus" #372 

“Amazing Grace” | Ty Bissell & Melanie Staudt 

 

"Just a Closer Walk with Thee" #380 



JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

 

Who wrote the Bible? 

Why are those books the ones we read? 

Do we have to take all the Bible literally to take it seriously? 
 

Sunday mornings at 9:00am we’ll talk about these questions and 

more in the study in the hallway classroom. 
 

This study is based on Michael Bird’s book  

“7 Things I Wish Christians Knew About the Bible”  
  

Make a commitment this year to continue raising your Biblical literacy. 
 

 

From Genesis to Jesus: The Worlds of our Faith 
 

Who and when were the Judges? 
 

Were there two Jewish Kingdoms? 
 

Jesus came in the tradition of the Prophets. Who were they? 
 

When and where did Abraham do all that he did? 
  

Join us next Sunday, February 4th, as we start this five-week series. 
 

 

Next Sunday, February 4th 
 

Theme for the Month - Soup! 

 

Bring your best soup and we’ll  

share the lunch table  

following The Lord’s Supper. 

 

  

Did you know each family has a 
church folder? 

 

The folders are in the hall table drawers 

between the  

pastor’s study and church office. 

 

2023 Giving Statements will be placed 

in your folders this week. 

 


